Faculty Meeting UNM School of Law February 26, 1979 Conference Room, 4:00 p.m.

MINUTES

Deloria, Desiderio, W. Ellis, Fink, Flickinger, Dallers.

Goldberg, Gonzales, Hart, Hermann, Kovnat, MacPherson, Minzner, Norwood, Occhialino, Romero. Schwartz, Simson, Stelzner, Teitelbaum, Winograd; Student Representatives Blackburn, Dumas, Moore.

The meeting was called to order by Dean Hart, and minutes of the meeting of

Dean Hart asked for recommendations for UNM honorary degrees and for representatives at the UNM commencement program. Flickinger, for one, was appointed to attend.

The inspection team will be in the building March 5, 6, and 7. Members are Rennard Strickland, Anita Head, James Westbrook, and Edward Rodriguez.

The Conference of Western Law Schools will be held here on March 15, 16, and 17. Faculty is asked to sign up with Ms. Nauyok.

Dean Hart thanked the self-study committee for preparing the report.

MacPherson moved to reconsider the petition for continuing in law school

Deloria described the Indian Paralegal Program, thanking the faculty for its consideration in seeing that the program runs smoothly.

Mr. Pincus, of the Council on Legal Education Opportunity, will visit us

The first-year skit party will be held on March 3, 11005 Central N.E.

Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Louise R. Camp Sec 'y